
 

 

 
 

	
  
	
  
	
  

 
 

13 July 2012 
 
 
William Soler Children’s Hospital 
Avenue. 43 No. 1418 Esquina a Calle 18,  
La Habana,  
Ciudad de La Habana, 11900 
Cuba 
 
Attention: Dr Eugenio Selman 
 
 
Dear Dr Selman, 
 
The Tas Bull International Aid project, set up by the Maritime Union of 
Australia (MUA) in recognition of Tas Bull’s international aid work and his work 
with William Soler Children’s Hospital, is donating $10,000 towards your 
hospital.  
 
The money was raised by a Silent Auction, held at MUA National Conference 
2012. Many people donated items and gave their time to this worthy cause. 
 
We hope that this ongoing donation goes a some way to assist in purchasing 
much need equipment for the hospital. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
J. Tannock 
TBIA Chairperson 
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